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December 2021 

Welcome to our December 2021 newsletter and to those who have joined us in the last 

three months. 
 
The team at Brave Hearts NZ wish you and your family a very meri kirihimete me te tau hou 

hari (Merry Christmas and New Year) and peace and joy in the coming year. 

 

 

 

 

Jean Proctor a volunteer from Clutha recently spoke to the Clutha Leader.  Great article 

“Openness key to meth support”. Below is the article or to read the article please click on link. 

https://digital.cluthaleader.co.nz/html5/shared/ShowArticle.aspx?doc=CLL%2F2021%2F10%2F2

1&entity=Ar00302&sk=9DCF96B1&mode=text 

 
New Zealander of the Year 

The 2022 Semi-Finalists have been named and under the Ryman Healthcare – Senior New 

Zealander of the Year Erin is a finalists. Congratulations Erin. 

Winner to be announced at Dinner on 31/03/2022. 

Clip from Website: 

Erin ONeill helps families struggling with addiction. Brave Hearts is a support group for families 

with a loved one dealing with substance use. Erin was compelled to start the group because of her 

own lived experience within her own whanau. She felt families needed more peer support and 

education during this difficult time. In its five years Brave Hearts has helped hundreds of families. 

Beginning life in Tauranga with 60 members, Brave Hearts is now a nationwide network of face to 

face and online support meetings. It’s services include developing family coping strategies and 

connecting members with clinical counselling. Encouraging families to stay unified and strong, 

Brave Hearts offers non judgemental and empathetic support. Brave Hearts has also undertaken 

research to support this service. Erin’s tenacity has provided many parents and families with the 

help they’ve needed to get their family member into recovery and to move towards the ultimate 

goal of living addiction free. 

 

https://digital.cluthaleader.co.nz/html5/shared/ShowArticle.aspx?doc=CLL%2F2021%2F10%2F21&entity=Ar00302&sk=9DCF96B1&mode=text
https://digital.cluthaleader.co.nz/html5/shared/ShowArticle.aspx?doc=CLL%2F2021%2F10%2F21&entity=Ar00302&sk=9DCF96B1&mode=text


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

Contact Details  

   

 
 

 

Giving/ Donation 
A big thank you to all our very generous donors.   We are grateful and appreciate that we cannot do 
this without your support.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brave Hearts NZ 
1/52 Girven Road, Bayfair 

Mount Maunganui 

0508 272 834 
Email: support@bravehearts.nz 

Website: www.bravehearts.nz 
Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/braveheartssupport  
 

Support 
Regional Support meetings have now 

finished for the 2021 year but if you 

are needing to reach out please call 

our freephone number or email if you 

require a one on one meeting.  

Meetings will commence Mid January 

2022 so please check our website for 

meeting updates. 

2021 Stat Update  

A bit of breakdown on numbers that Brave Hearts are reaching out to families. Larger call numbers in 2020 

relating to longer period New Zealand in lockdown.   

 

 

Please note December 2021 figures not included in graph as 2020 is full year 

0

100

200

300

400

500

600

700

Facebook
Messages

Texts/Calls Email
database/AWHI

One on Ones FB group

Chart Title

2020 2021

mailto:support@bravehearts.nz
http://www.bravehearts.nz/

